
• 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 07101 Phone 201 /430-7000 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. c. 20555 

Dear Sir: 

DEGRADED CORE TRAINING 
NO. 2 UNIT 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
DOCKET NO. 50-311 

September 10, 1980 

This is to reconf irrn our intentions to provide degraded core 
training to all operating personnel as specified in a letter from 
R. L. Mittl to 0. D. Parr dated April 1, 1980. 

Training topics not described in my letter to you dated August 19, 
1980 will be covered prior to full power operation. 
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Sincerely yours, 

·--., 

Frank P. Librizzi 
General Manager -
Electric Production 
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